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We Celebrate the Completion of
​2 Affordable Housing Developments!
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U.S. Senators Jack Reed and Sheldon Whitehouse, Rhode Island Governor
Dan McKee, and many other state and local officials joined us July 26 in
celebrating the opening of two affordable-housing developments in
Providence: Sheridan Small Homes and King Street Commons.

Together, King Street Commons and Sheridan Small Homes represent a
nearly $20-million investment in Providence, providing more than 60 units of
housing. Read more about these innovative projects.

https://oneneighborhoodbuilders.org/our-work/our-developments/sheridan-small-homes/
https://oneneighborhoodbuilders.org/our-work/our-developments/king-street-commons/
https://oneneighborhoodbuilders.org/one-neighborhood-builders-celebrates-completion-of-two-new-housing-developments/
https://hcz.org/
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Central-Providence-Collaborative-Updates.html?soid=1102552213514&aid=wY-vI3V3kNc
https://oneneighborhoodbuilders.org/about-us/meet-our-staff/
https://www.neighborworks.org/home


D'Abate Summer Camp
​gearing up for the fall

The D'Abate 21st Century
Learning School, in partnership
with Brown University — a 6-
week summer program — was
filled to capacity. And the fall
program is slated to begin in
mid-October. The program is
intended to help 175 students
build academic skills and
develop socially and
emotionally, while teaching the
value of responsible decision-
making and critical thinking.

Leader of The Harlem Children's Zone Tours our

Developments and Meets our Community Partners

Geoffrey Canada, founder and president of
the Harlem Children's Zone, met our
community partners and toured our
developments on July 20. Also joining the tour
were HCZ CEO Kwame Owusu-Kesse,
Managing Director Hayling Price, and Director of Research Wendy Viola. 

During the visit, we took a driving tour of ONE|NB's properties, held a staff
discussion about the meaning of "built environment" and its relevance to

https://hcz.org/


economic mobility, met with policy makers and statewide leaders, and
shared best practices about place-based community development.

Our work is deeply inspired by HCZ and its decades-long commitment to
investing in place, building community, and honoring the dignity and
potential of every individual. Thank you to HCZ and all our community
partners for participating and for enhancing our collaboration. It is a privilege
to engage with so many brilliant thinkers, and to share in this work together.

What's happening with the
​Central Providence Collaborative?
At-Home Vaccines Available

The Central Providence Health
Equity Zone is working with Lotus
Noire Health to provide in-home
vaccines. Anyone interested will
have the option to choose between
their preferred vaccines, and they
do not need to have health
insurance. Click here for more
information or call (401) 332-9430.

Read about this and much more in
our weekly newsletter from the
Central Providence Collaborative

ONE|NB leader Jennifer Hawkins
working with House LMI Commission

"We achieve our
mission by
developing

housing,
addressing root

causes of health
disparities,

engaging
neighbors, and

embracing
innovation."

ONE Neighborhood Builders Executive
Director Jennifer Hawkins is working as a
member of the Rhode Island House
Commission studying low- and moderate-
income housing in the State.

The goal of the panel is to review city and
town compliance statewide with the
mandate to provide at least 10 percent of
its housing to low- and moderate-income
households and to recommend changes to
increase the supply of affordable housing
to meet state requirements.

For its part, ONE|NB expects to have
developed 626 affordable apartments and
homeownership opportunities, plus

https://lotusnoirehealth.square.site/
http://lotusnoirehealth.square.site/homevaccines
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Central-Providence-Collaborative-Updates.html?soid=1102552213514&aid=wY-vI3V3kNc
http://www.rilin.state.ri.us/commissions/LMIHA/pages/members.aspx


— Jennifer Hawkins commercial and community space, by the
end of this year.

We're Growing Every Day

ONE|NB is growing to meet the affordable housing needs of Greater
Providence. In July, we held our staff retreat with all of our new team
members, starting with a tour of the properties we are developing in our
historic home of Olneyville and beyond. We then shared lunch and a fun
team-building event at Colt State Park in Bristol. Meet our team!

Recent news coverage about our work

ConvergenceRI: INNOVATION ECOSYSTEM: Investing in

neighborhoods and residents, by Richard Asinof: If Providence had its

own home-grown breakfast cereal to celebrate its champions of place-based

development, one of the faces on the inaugural cereal boxes would no doubt

be Jennifer Hawkins, the executive director of ONE Neighborhood Builders,

who in the last few years has stewarded a series of remarkable achievements

and tangible results ... Read more

Channel 12 WPRI-TV, by Sarah Doiron: RI celebrates two new affordable

housing developments, child care center.

Providence Business News, by PBN Staff: "Central Providence Health

Equity Zone awards $399K to 16 organizations"

https://oneneighborhoodbuilders.org/about-us/meet-our-staff/
http://newsletter.convergenceri.com/stories/investing-in-neighborhoods-and-residents,6671
https://www.wpri.com/news/local-news/providence/ri-celebrates-two-new-affordable-housing-developments-child-care-center/
https://pbn.com/central-providence-health-equity-zone-awards-399k-to-16-organizations/


Learn More

ONE Neighborhood Builders | 401.351.8719 | bramson@onenb.org | onenb.org

Connect with us
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http://oneneighborhoodbuilders.org
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https://twitter.com/1_neighborhood
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